
 EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
   OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

  W ASHINGTON,  D.C.  20503  
 

 

 

 

 

January 20, 2021 

Statement from Acting OMB Director Robert Fairweather 

 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 

“Revision of Civil Immigration Enforcement Policies and Priorities” 

 

This executive order revokes Executive Order 13768. Implementing this executive order 

would have no impact on costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of 

this executive order include enforcing civil immigration laws in a way that protects 

national and border security, addresses the humanitarian challenges at the southern 

border, and ensures public health and safety. Implementing this executive order would 

have no impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, as well as on 

revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in fiscal year 

2021. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order include the 

Departments of State, Justice, Homeland Security; the Office of Management and 

Budget; Office of Personnel Management; and all other relevant departments and 

agencies. 


